From: Bertetto, John A. [mailto:John.Bertetto@chicagopolice.org] 

Sent: Wednesday, September 06, 2017 5:21 PM

To: Berlin, Steve

Cc: Hardy, William H.; Kennedy, Christoph J.

Subject: RE: Request for Board of Ethics Approval for Travel

Mr. Berlin:

Good Evening. This is PO John Bertetto #16337 Emp# 97762, assigned to the Gang Investigation Division, Bureau of Organized Crime, CPD. As per the information and request sent to you and the Board of Ethics on 11Jul17 and in accordance with the collaborative project the Gang Investigation Division, Bureau of Organized Crime has with the Naval Postgraduate School (NPS) in Monterey, CA, I did travel to the NPS campus for the previously mentioned three day advanced training course, convened 29-31Aug17. Flight and hotel accommodations were paid for by NPS. No swag bag was given, though I did receive a very fine certificate for completing the short course.

Per City policy this follow-up email is sent to you. My sergeant William Hardy and GID Commander Kennedy are copied.

John A. Bertetto

Gang Investigation Division

Chicago Police Department

Fortes Fortuna Adiuvat

Ductus Exemplo

